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Friday 14th October 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are delighted at the feedback for our Cadbury World trip and we are thrilled to announce 
that Year 2 will be going to Cadbury World on the Thursday 10th November. During our time at 
Cadbury World, children will explore how chocolate is manufactured, the history of production 
and it’s journey to Europe!  
 
This trip will take place on Thursday 10th November with the coach leaving school at 9am. The 
total cost of the trip is £19.80. Please do not bring any money to the classroom and pay in full on 
the School Gateway.  
 
We will be sending out further information closer to the date. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
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